
 

 

 

 

March 2021 

 

Dear Grand Masters, dear colleagues in wine, 
 
I regret to inform you that due to the pandemic and the medium-term sanitary and 
regulatory perspectives, the organisers (Order of the Knights of the Truffle and Wines of 
Alba and the tour operator Langhe Experience-Tours & Events) have decided, in 
agreement with our Executive committee, to cancel our 2021 Congress. We deeply 
regret this, all the more so as the proposed programme was exceptional and the efforts 
made by all were considerable. 
 
You will find more detailed information about the accompanying measures for this 
cancellation on our website at the following link: 
 
http://www.winebrotherhoods.org/news/195/31/Annulation-du-Congres-2020-21-a-ALba/ 
 
Also on our website, we mention several initiatives of our members who have remained 
active during this pandemic period. 
 
We attach the updated F.I.C.B. brochure, updated in particular to include our next 
events scheduled for 2022 and 2023. We encourage you to share it with your members. 
 
We hope that you are going through this difficult period as well as possible. Please do 
not hesitate to send us information about your current or future activities, during and 
beyond the pandemic. 
 
With brotherly greetings. 
 
Alan Bryden 
 
President of the F.I.C.B. 

 


